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Brothers and sisters, 

 

I hope you feel the excitement building as we get ready for April 13th Cheon Won Gun opening 

ceremony. It is an intense spiritual battle with many wonderful things as well as challenges. The 

challenges of the opposition in Japan are very difficult for our Japanese families. We are praying for a 

great outcome there. As you know we have been gathering signatures to petition the White House to step 

in and help the situation. Thank you for all of your work to bring those signatures. 

 

At the same time Mother directed that we make strong conditions to prepare ourselves as Pure Water so 

that we all stand before God, the Heavenly Parent as the culmination of True Parent's many years of 

ministry. That is why we have been offered the chance to take Special Grace to help us in our relationship 

with God. 

 

We can make a financial offering to help with this great temple for God. CWG Donors who make a 

minimum 21 unit of $800 ($16,800 or more) offering by March 26, 2025 will have their names inscribed 

in the Cheon Won Gung temple on a special donor wall. This amount is the combined total of your 

donations. Visit the website to learn more. North American donors will also receive a commemorative 

coin based on their level of donation. Make your offering at cwg.familyfed.org. Please remember that any 

amount from your heart is greatly appreciated. 

 

At the same time we are still reaching out to new members. Across the country we have 938 new 

members since last August. If that isn't a miracle then I don't know what is. We have just one month left 

to finish our determination to bring 1,000 new members. So, you help to do so is really appreciated. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


